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Tuesday 28th February 2023 
 
Dear parents/carers,  
 
British Science week will soon be here, this year it is between the 10th and 19th March. To celebrate, we will 
be having a Science day across school where children will be given hands on experiences and the chance to 
fully immerse themselves in their Science learning. This will be held on Tuesday 14th March 2023. 
 
Within Science learning this half term, the children are developing their understanding and knowledge of 
animals. We are very excited to have the opportunity for some animals to visit our school to support 
children’s learning in Science. 
 
On Tuesday 14th March, ‘Bert’s amazing creatures’ will visit us at school. Children will learn all about the 
animals and will have the chance to hold some too! There will be a selection of animals in school on the 
day, including reptiles and mammals.  
 
Please speak to your child’s class teacher if you have any questions or concerns regarding the day. 
 
Please keep an eye out for our special Science challenge for children to take part in at home during British 
Science week! More information to follow. 
 
Miss Webster 
Science lead 

 


